
When you come to school, your grown-ups will 
bring you to the classroom door and say goodbye.

“Bye, Mum,” Isabella says.

You will go through to the cloakroom and 
hang up your coat and belongings. 

“I’m glad I practised taking my coat off 
and putting it on before I came to school,” 
Ava says. She can do it all by herself now.

Then you will choose an activity laid 
out on the tables, such as colouring. 

Ava, Oliver and Isabella are coming 
to St Paul’s C of E Primary School
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What will I do in school? What if I am hungry or thirsty?

During the day, you will have a healthy snack and milk. You can  
have a drink from your water bottle whenever you are thirsty.

At lunchtime, you will have your meal before everyone else.  
Kind lunchtime staff will help you.

The children are sitting together to eat.

“Can you pass me the water jug?” Isabella asks Oliver.

Everyone is polite and uses their cutlery nicely.
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You can go when you need to, but let 
your teacher know if you are doing a class 
carpet activity. You will go by yourself, 
so your grown-ups will make sure you 
practise lots before you start school. 

Oliver is washing his hands. 

“I am using warm water and soap so I 
get my hands nice and clean,” he says.

Isabella and Oliver are outside on the 
climbing frame. 

“I can balance on this pole,” says Oliver.

“Well done,” Isabella says. 

Sometimes you will do activities with your teacher, but most of the time 
you can choose what you do. You will learn and make friends as you play.

Ava is in the reading area and telling the teddies a story.
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We look forward 
to meeting you at 
St Paul’s C of E 
Primary School!

At the end of the school day, your 
teacher will go to the door. When they 
see your grown-ups outside, they will let 
you go home. If you go to an after-school 
club, an adult will collect you.

The children cannot wait to tell their 
grown-ups about the brilliant day they 
have had at school.


